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GOVERNMENT NOTICE 

No. R. 125 
DEPARTMENT OF HOME AFFAIRS 

8 February 2006 

IMMIGRATION ACT, 2002 (Act No. 13 of 2002) 

SPECIFIC PROFESSIONAL CATEGORIES AND SPECIFIC OCCUPATIONAL 

CLASSES 

The Minister of Home Affairs has, in terms of section 19(1) of the Immigration 

Act, 2002 (Act No. 13 of 2002), and regulation 16 of the Immigration Regulations, 

after consultation with the Ministers of Labour and Trade and Industry, 

determined the quotas for specific professional categories and occupational 

classes in the following schedule: 
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Broad 
Occupation 

Category 
1. Science and 

Engineering: 
Professionals and 

Associate 

Professional 

SCHEDULE 
The national scarce and crltlcal skllls’ list 

Specific Occupational 
Category 

Aeronautical Engineers 

Aircraft maintenance 
Engineers 

Autotronics: Vehicle 

diagnostic technicians 

Avionic Engineers 

Chemical Engineers 
including Rubber & Plastic 

Applicable conditions 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 

applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 
Professional body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years retevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
appli cabl e. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 
Professional body where 

applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Applicable 

Quota 

500 

500 

500 

250 

100 
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Construction Civil / 
Structural Engineers 

Design and Engineering: 
Piping and pipe laying 

Electronic: Radio 
frequency and Signal 
Engineers Microwave and 
satellite engineers 

Geologists 

4stronomers 

btrophysicists 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 

applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 
Professional body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registraijon with relevant 

Professions body where 

applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Professions body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

5000 

500 

500 

100 

200 

200 
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Atmospheric physicist 

Surface physicist 

Space Scientist 

Geophysists 

Industrial Engineers 

Jewellery designers 

I 

Registration with relevant 

Professions body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Professions body where 

applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professions body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with retevant 
Professions body where 

appl i cab1 e. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Registration with relevant 
Professional body where 

applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 

At least 5 years 

experience 

relevant 

5000 

250 
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Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 

* At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 

applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 

At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 

applicable. 

At least 5 years relevant 
experience 

Registration with relevant 

Professional body where 
applicable. 
At least 5 years relevant 

experience 

Mechanical Engineers 

Including pressure vessel 
and stress analysis. 1000 

250 

100 

1000 

. 1000 

1000 

Metallurgical Engineers 

including material 

processes and 
development; Metrologists 

Mining: Rock and Colliery 

Engineers 

Aircraft maintenance 
technicians 

Architectural Technicians 

Aviations technicians 

(Aviation specific design 
and machining 
tech no1 ogi es) 


